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Circular No: OMEDB/SKL/19/01                              5th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
 
Re: Pick-up times for students at Sri KL 
 
Firstly, may I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy New Year for 2019 and a 
warm welcome back to Sri KL. 
 
Last year, as part of our transition to controlled entry and exit to and from the School 
compound, pick-up times for Primary and Secondary School were separated and different 
pick-up zones for the students were assigned. The effect was significantly improved traffic 
flow in and around the School. Therefore, we will be continuing with separate times and 
pick-up zones for 2019. Kindly refer to the schedules below. 
 
 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Daily Pick-up Time   3.30 PM to 4.00 PM 
 

o Parents with children exclusively in Primary School are requested to arrive outside 
school NO EARLIER THAN 3.30 PM.  
 

o Please note, if you do arrive earlier and plan to wait you will be asked to move on by 
the PDRM Traffic Police stationed outside or by the School’s traffic marshals and this 
will cause you considerable inconvenience. Therefore, kindly time your arrival to 
match the time allotted above. Drivers, chauffeurs, etc., please take note! 

 
 
SECONDARY SCHOOL 
 

Daily Pick-up Time   4.00 PM onwards 
 

o Parents with children in Secondary School OR both schools are requested to arrive 
outside school NO EARLIER THAN 4.00 PM.  

 
o Please note, if you do arrive earlier and plan to wait you may be asked to move on by 

the PDRM Traffic Police stationed outside or by the School’s traffic marshals and this 
will cause you considerable inconvenience. Therefore, kindly time your arrival to 
match the time allotted above. Drivers, chauffeurs, etc., please take note! 

 
o Additionally, dear parents, you are requested to accustom your secondary school 

going children to waiting on Persiaran Kewajipan after the bus stop and not directly 
in front of the school unless rainy weather does not permit. 
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As mentioned last year, the School is taking steps to build a new covered walkway along 
Persiaran Kewajipan and also to upgrade the road and traffic flow in front of Sri KL. This 
will take some time to complete but, in the mean time, these arrangements will help to ease 
traffic congestion not just for Sri KL parents but also for the wider community using the 
roads around Subang Jaya.  
 
Also, as previously mentioned in our circulars to parents, the School has implemented a new 
car sticker system whereby all stickers have an individual serial number. We hope this will 
increase safety and improve traffic flow by allowing us to track errant drivers and deter 
unauthorized parking in the School compound. 
   
Therefore, I should like to remind all parents without stickers, intending to drive into the 
School compound, to obtain 2019 car stickers as soon as possible as enforcement against 
unauthorized entry will be stepped up after the first week of Semester One. 
 
As such, your co-operation and your understanding in this matter are greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Thank you and I look forward to seeing you back at Sri KL in 2019. 
 
 
Hanif Merican, CEO Sri Kuala Lumpur 
 


